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Dear parents/carers, 
 
This week has a been a week of change for the children – on Tuesday, the beginning of Move Up Fortnight saw 
everyone move up to their new classes. We started the day with an assembly about how change can be difficult but 
can bring many opportunities and much excitement – it was clear from a show of hands that most children felt both 
arriving that morning! I’m so pleased to say that the pupils have settled brilliantly into their new classes, doing lots of 
activities to get to know one another and on my visit to the classrooms each day there have been lots of smiles! 
This week we have welcomed our new Year 5 teacher, Mr Bradley, who has spent time with his new class – he has 
enjoyed his first days here at Oakmeadow commenting on how happy and well behaved our children are! Welcome 
to the team Mr Bradley! 
It is due to heat up considerably next week so a reminder that children can come in PE kit or uniform – whichever 
they find coolest. We have bought each class a fan (on delivering them around Year 6 told me I was a ‘legend’ so I’ll 

take that! 😊) and water spray bottles – as well as Ice Pops for the children. We will put our gazebos up on the field 

and will ensure we provide plenty of opportunities for the children to rest in the shade and hydrate as well as 
enjoying the sunshine. 
 
Have a lovely weekend in the warm weather, 
 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 

REMINDER & NOTICES 

Friday 15th July 2022 

 

• Reminder: Seesaw pages are being 

archived today (Friday) so please take this 

opportunity to download your child’s end of 

year report if you would like to keep a copy. 

 

• RAM Leisure have informed us that some 

items and sizes of uniform are out of stock 

currently. They have assured us that they 

will honour the free delivery of these to 

school if you order them when they become 

available. Meanwhile a second hand 

uniform sale will be on the playground next 

Thursday 21st after school. 

• We still have a sizable collection of lost 

property in school. It would be great to see 

everything back to it’s rightful home by the 

summer holidays! Please check the lost 

property collection which we are leaving out 

on the field by Beeches gate daily if your 

child has lost something. 

• Please remember to keep the last afternoon 

of term free in your diaries for the end of 

year picnic! Letters have been sent about 

this today. 

• Bake sale in school for charity on Tuesday – 

please send children in with no more than 

£1 please if they wish to buy a cake or two! 

Free School Meals: 

If you think your child is eligible for Free school meals 

then please follow this link and apply online: 

https://shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/  

If you have any questions regarding Free School 

Meals the school office would be more than happy to 

advice you as best as possible. 

Sporting Achievements! 

Marches Sports Awards:  

 

Benji Thomas- Sportsman of the Year 

George Thomas- Attitude to Physical Education 

Jacob Smith- Commitment to Physical Education 

Jessica Bailey- Young Leader of the Year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Area Sports: 

• Boys 4x100m Relay Team 1st Place 

• George Thomas 1st Place in 150m Sprint 

• Jacob Smith 1st Place in 800m 

• Chloe Thomas 3rd Place in High Jump 
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